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Visit to the Museum of Repression Victims
On  February  13,  2021,  the  Deputy  Dean  for  Youth  Affairs  of  the  Faculty  of  Mechanization  of
Hydromeliorative  works  O.  Rozibaev  and  first-year  students  of  the  faculty  visited  the  Museum  of
Repression Victims. The Museum of Repression Victims is an example of the great respect to the memory
of our compatriots who were victims of oppression and aggression. Those who come here to remember
their ancestors, especially young people, will understand the value of today's peaceful and prosperous life.

As we remember the memory of our ancestors who dreamed of today's free and prosperous days,  we are
once again convinced that due to independence, our country has achieved historical justice, our people
have learned from the past and are striving for a great future, in which the sacred sites have a great
educational value.

Press service of TIIAME


